## To Whom it May Concern,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to share an important initiative, March with Arch, that aims to raise awareness about the experience of residential school survivors and to promote reconciliation within our communities. In September 2025, I will be undertaking a 30 day, ~700 walk from Lhoosk'uz Dene to Saint Joseph's Mission in Williams Lake, and I am seeking your support as a sponsor for this endeavor.

This walk is not just a physical journey, it symbolizes the path toward healing and understanding for Indigenous peoples affected by the Indian Act and the legacy of residential schools. By participating in this event, we hope to shine a light on the ongoing struggles faced by survivors and the broader Indigenous movement for justice and recognition.

We are looking for support in various areas, including financial sponsorship, logistical assistance, and community engagement. Your organization's involvement would not only enhance the visibility of this initiative but also demonstrate a commitment to reconciliation and support of Indigenous rights.

I would be grateful for the opportunity to discuss this initiative further and explore how we can collaborate to make a meaningful impact. Please feel free to reach out to me at your earliest convenience. Thank you for considering this important cause, and I look forward to the possibility of working together.

